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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

As we move towards spring we look forward to the longer, lighter days ahead. In school our 
leadership groups have been working hard and you will receive an update from each 
committee on the School App, however we will start with the Pupil Council in this newsletter. 
 
Pupil Council 
The children have been meeting to discuss the Vision and Values of the school. They are in 
the process of pulling together a questionnaire for children, parent/carers, and staff to share 
their views and this should be with you shortly. 
 
Report Cards 
All report cards have gone out and again we ask you to sit with your child and share the 
report filling in the last page which is where you share your views. Once you have done this, 
please return to the sheet to the school not later than Monday, 13th March 2023.  
 
Indoor Shoes 

It has become more apparent that children are not wearing their indoor shoes in school, 

please can you ensure that your child has indoor shoes.  This is to protect our school and 

save damage to the flooring. 

 

The Jungle Book 

As you may already know children have auditioned for the school play, The Jungle Book, 

and rehearsals are underway.  Main parts have all been given out. You will receive a letter 

this week asking about costumes and whether your child will be able to attend the evening 

performance. Please return this to the school by Thursday, 9th March 2023.  

 

Proposed Strike Days 

As you will know from the news, the EIS has advised of proposed strike dates of 28th and 

29th March 2023.  We hope that this does not come to fruition and a resolution is reached, 

however dates will be clarified nearer the time. 

 

Easter holidays 

The school/nursery will close at 2.15pm for our base classes and 2.30pm for mainstream 

and nursery on Friday, 31 March 2023 and reopen on Monday, 17th April 2023 at the normal 

times, beginning with breakfast club at 8.15am. 

 

P7 Cookery 

We are working in partnership with Myra from Youth, Family and Community Learning who 

will be working with children and parents to hone their cookery skills. Look out for the letter. 

 

Parent Council  

Our Parent Council are organising a school disco on Thursday, 16th March 2023. They would 

like to review how we can offer both our ASN children and mainstream children a more 

inclusive event, however as our Parent Council numbers are low, we can only offer one 

disco for P1-3 and P4-7. Again, we ask for parent/carers to support our Parent Council by 

joining and sharing their views and experiences. Our next meeting will take place on 

Monday, 24th April 2023 at 7pm in the school. We look forward to seeing you there.  
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Parent Helpers 

We are urgently requiring parent helpers, sadly, if we do not have parent/carers volunteering 

we may not be able to run any of our proposed trips as we have a legal requirement to meet 

in terms of our adult to child ratios. Please contact the office to help support your child and 

school. 

 

All events and dates are on both our Website and on our School App, if you have difficulty 

downloading the app, please contact the school office and someone will provide support. 

 

Warmest Regards  

  
Elaine Johnston  
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

     

  

Twitter@greenhillps 

Email: office@greenhills-pr.s-lanark.sch.uk 

Website: http://www.greenhills-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk 

 

Download our School App on Google Play or the Apple Store 

and add Greenhills Primary School. 
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